
You are cordially invited by 

Jessica Miles, Head of Queen Margaret’s
to the

London Reception
Drinks and canapés with entertainment provided by current girls.

Thursday 5 October 2017
18:30 - 20:30

The Keeper’s House, Royal Academy, London

Please RSVP by 25 September 2017
Alison Ruddick, Events Manager 

aruddick@queenmargarets.com | 01904 727638


